

Thursday, September 28, 2006 6 Tishrei, 5767

To Moshe Kantor,

Allow me to warmly commend you for your constant activity on behalf of the Jewish people, in particular the fact that you do not let the world forget the terrible Shoah that was perpetrated by the Germans and their accomplices. The memorial ceremony you organized at Babl Yar reached the entire world. This is quite an accomplishment.

Due to your tireless efforts, the atrocities perpetrated by the Nazis and their accomplices will never be forgotten.

Moshe, may you continue your efforts on behalf of the Jewish people. From the bottom of my heart, I thank you. Would that there would be many more like you among us.

I wish you and your family a very happy New Year. May you be inscribed in the book of life.

Sincerely,

Mati Droblas Chairman

World Jewish Congress

Israel Executive

